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Q&A #1 

Date: October 21, 2013 

Project: Modernization of two washrooms (Phase I) 

 

 

Bidders must make sure that their bids are based on the latest version of the tender documents published and 

take into consideration the following amendments and information, including any information provided on 

amendments or Q&As previously published for this project. 

 

Bidders that do not comply with this requirement will be discarded. 

 

Please note: In order to provide the integrity of the questions that AAFC has received from bidders, you will find 

in this document the questions in the language that they were asked. 

 

 

 

1. Question: Is the General Contractor responsible for removal and disposal of existing flooring materials in 

the vestibule and main washroom areas? 

 

Answer: Yes, the General Contractor is responsible for the removal and disposal of all flooring materials 

whether ceramic, vinyl floor tiles or carpet in preparation for new floor coverings. 

 

2. Question: What is the approximate height of the concrete block wall to be removed and relocated? 

Answer: The height of the block wall to be removed and the new wall to be constructed is 

approximately (11’-6”) (3.51 Metres high.  The (11’-6”) (3.51 Metres) is from the floor to the underside of 

the second floor structure. 

3. Question: What is the location and elevation of the Barrier Free Access sink in each washroom? 

Answer: Refer to drawing A201 of plan set, Mens A South and Womens B North each showing three (3) 

sinks per washroom, one sink of the three (3) in each washroom is Barrier Free and elevation as per 

drawing dimensions. 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS REMAIN UNCHANGED 

 


